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RESIGNATION OF COUNCILLOR DEAN SHULAR AND BY-ELECTION CALLED FOR 
FEBRUARY 27TH 2017 

 
January 11, 2017 

 
DRAYTON VALLEY- During the January 11th meeting of Town Council the Mayor and Council were 
formally advised that Councillor Dean Shular submitted his resignation from Town Council. 
 
Councillor Shular served as a member of Town Council since 2007. During this time he was a tireless 
contributor to issues of environmental, social and financial sustainability for our community.  Furthermore, 
his work on internal and external committees reflected his desire to see Drayton Valley grow and prosper. 
 
“Councillor Shular showed tremendous passion for our community building on its unique strengths and 
challenges,” stated Mayor Glenn McLean, “he was a strong participant on Council and did not shrink from the 
tough decisions.  He was a dedicated, fair and effective Councilor and I would like to express our sincere 
gratitude for his commitment to public service.” 
 
“I want to thank the community for their support during my time on Council, I have tackled many issues over 
the years and each time have considered the effects and benefits to our community and the residents that I’ve 
been elected to represent,” said Dean Shular, “I wanted to make a difference and feel that I have contributed 
to many positive changes in Drayton Valley.” 
 
A by-election to fill this council position will be held on Monday, February 27th, 2017.  Nomination day will 
be January 30th, 2017.  Nomination forms may be obtained at the Civic Centre 5120-52nd Street, Drayton 
Valley, Alberta. 
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